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Friday Night Live (FNL) Offers Paid Internship Opportunities for Local Youth 

 

Santa Cruz County Friday Night Live (FNL) invites youth ages 11-20 who are interested in 

public health, youth advocacy, and promoting healthy lifestyles in their community to apply for a 

paid internship with the County of Santa Cruz.  

 

Participating in the internship program is a great way to build leadership skills, make friends, and 

learn how to use your voice to make positive changes in the community. Youth can earn between 

$50 to $600 a month. Meetings are held in person at your local school or virtually Wednesdays 

and Thursdays from 4-5pm for the county wide youth policy meetings. 

 

To apply for the internship, check out the Santa Cruz County FNL social media pages, or use the 

link: https://tinyurl.com/SCFNLPINTERN  

 

“Friday Night Live is a youth adult partnership that provides a platform for youth to make 

positive change in our community, creates worthwhile relationships with adults and peers, as 

well as builds impactful leadership skills for your future!” – Issa Bunch, FNL Youth Intern  

 

Examples of past FNL projects include positive social norms posters, social media campaigns, 

video and radio PSA, educational flyers, the responsible alcohol merchant awards (RAMA), and 

community outreach to help prevent youth access to alcohol tobacco and other substances.  
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